
PE46. GENERAL GOVERNANCE MATTERS

The Committee and Board considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services presenting an update on various matters associated with the
governance of the Falkirk Council Pension Fund.

The areas covered within the report included the following:-

The Pensions Increase;
The Proposed Scheme changes;
The Local Government Pension Scheme Advisory Board;
The Scottish Parliament Infrastructure Report;
The Pensions and Lifetime Savings Association; and
The Local Authority Pension Fund Forum (LAPFF) of 58 local authority Pension
Funds including work relating to the Fund supporting LAPFF as it  bids to file  a
resolution on carbon disclosure at the next AGM of Anglo American.

Decision

The Committee and Board noted the report.


